
From: Jeffrey Delapena
To: staylor1314@gmail.com; Cnty 2025 Comp Plan
Cc: Jenna Kay; Amy Koski; Harrison Husting; Jose Alvarez
Subject: RE: Comp Plan
Date: Thursday, February 27, 2025 8:33:33 AM

Good day,
 
Thank you for submitting comments related to FOCC’s proposed changes to the County
Climate Goals and Policies.
 
I have forwarded these to members of Staff and they will be entered into the
Comprehensive Plan Index of Record.
 
Regards,
Jeff Delapena
Program Assistant, Clark County Community Planning
 
 
From: staylor1314@gmail.com <staylor1314@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, February 26, 2025 7:07 PM
To: Cnty 2025 Comp Plan <comp.plan@clark.wa.gov>
Subject: Comp Plan

 
 
EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of Clark County. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

 

I support FOCC’s requested changes to the draft Goals and Policies

Thank you!

Sent from my iPhone
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